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Consumer Groups Ask FTC to Force Rental Companies
to Fix Recalled Cars

Written On August 13, 2010 By|Bob Kraft

Here’s one more thing for you to worry about on your next vacation or business trip — car rental

companies are apparently not bothering to repair vehicles that have been recalled for safety defects. As

reported in the "Wheels” blog of the|[New York Times

“Two consumer safety groups are asking the Federal Trade Commission to order Enterprise Rent-A-Car
to start fixing every vehicle with a safety recall before renting them to consumers. The groups say the
request highlights the lack of a requirement that rental companies must fix recalled vehicles before

renting them.

The request comes about three months after Enterprise admitted in a California court that its failure to fix
a Chrysler PT Cruiser was responsible for the deaths of two California women when it caught fire and

crashed.”

There is no reason rental companies should be treated differently than car dealers, which are not allowed

to sell recalled vehicles without first repairing them. Be careful next time you rent a vehicle, check to see if

there’s been a recall on it. You can get that information from|SaferCar.gov

Kraft & Associates
2777 Stemmons Freeway
Suite 1300
Dallas, Texas 75207
Toll Free: (800) 989-9999
FAX: (214) 637-2118
E-mail: info@kraftlaw.com



http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/recalls/recallsearch.cfm
http://www.pissd.com/2010/08/consumer-groups-ask-ftc-to-force-rental-companies-to-fix-recalled-cars/
http://www.pissd.com/2010/08/consumer-groups-ask-ftc-to-force-rental-companies-to-fix-recalled-cars/
http://www.pissd.com/author/bob/
http://mailview.custombriefings.com/mailview.aspx?m=2010081202aaj&r=3913854-07e0&l=01d-bbe&t=c

